
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve a change order to the System Purchase Agreement between the City and L3 Harris 

DEPARTMENT: Police/Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: James Gresham 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve Change Order #2 to the System Purchase Agreement 

 BACKGROUND: 

In December of 2021 the City of Stephenville entered into a system purchase agreement with L3 Harris 
Technologies to implement a public safety radio system.  Change order #1 was approved in August that resulted 
in a credit from L3 Harris of $27,396.02.   Change order #2 uses $5,357.30 of the credit to purchase additional 
handheld radio supplies.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The change order will reduce the credit balance to $22,038.72.   

 ALTERNATIVES 


